
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/8/2021 5:25:24 PM

First name: Bonney

Last name: Austin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

I just finished reading today's Duluth News Tribune article about the proposed expansion of the Lutsen Mountains

Ski Area. It seems to be a balanced account of public opinions about the project, both pro and con. I am sure you

have heard all of these opinions, so I will keep this simple.  I strongly support the environmentalists, Grand

Portage Band of Lake Superior Chippewa, and the Leech Lakeband of Ojibwe, as well as others, in opposing this

project.

 

 

I would ask that you also consider the impact on traffic in Duluth.  For much of it's length through east Duluth

neighborhoods, London Road consists of one lane in each direction. My husband and I previously lived on

London Road for 36 years.  During morning and evening rush hours the traffic was stop and go. On late spring

through early fall weekends, traffic was stop and go due to people heading to resorts or their cabins in northern

Minnesota.  Frankly, I don't think that London Road can handle the increase in traffic that the expansion of the

Ski Area would precipitate.

 

 

Please don't allow another commercial project to sully our beautiful northern forests.  This land is a state as well

as national treasure, that should be off limits to development.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Sarah Bonney Austin

2304 Water Street

Duluth, MN  55812 

 

 

https://www.duluthnewstribune.com/sports/recreation/7312826-Lutsen-expansion-draws-more-than-560-

comments?utm_medium=email&amp;amp;utm_source=newsletter&amp;amp;utm_campaign=dailypm&amp;amp

;utm_content=500020

 

 


